
    
    
    

Pastor Brian Zinck will be speaking in both Pastor Brian Zinck will be speaking in both Pastor Brian Zinck will be speaking in both Pastor Brian Zinck will be speaking in both     

morning worship services.morning worship services.morning worship services.morning worship services.    

    2-3-19 



Welcome To Central!  
Guests: Guests: Guests: Guests: Good Morning! Please fill out a connect card (found in the seat 

pocket) and leave in the offering plate. Parents in the 10:45am service:  Parents in the 10:45am service:  Parents in the 10:45am service:  Parents in the 10:45am service:  

Children 4yrs up to 4th grade are invited to attend their own age-

appropriate worship service which begins just after our worship, before 

the sermon.  Preschool worship is for children 4yrs old to kindergarten. 

Children’s worship is for 1st-4th grade children.  This is optional and 

children are welcome to stay with you.   

Get Connected At Central 
We are a church of small groups and we would like to help you get con-

nected with others to form relationships that last.  We have a list of our 

Sunday morning classes and our other small groups on our website and 

brochures are available in the south foyer and at the welcome desk, or 

one of our friendly greeters would be happy to help you find a class! 

 

    2019 Finances In Review: January 27th, 2019 

Weekly Offering Needed………………….……….…….$18,600.00Weekly Offering Needed………………….……….…….$18,600.00Weekly Offering Needed………………….……….…….$18,600.00Weekly Offering Needed………………….……….…….$18,600.00    

Budget Offering Received……..…………..…..……......$14,290.96Budget Offering Received……..…………..…..……......$14,290.96Budget Offering Received……..…………..…..……......$14,290.96Budget Offering Received……..…………..…..……......$14,290.96    

YearYearYearYear----ToToToTo----Date Received….…………….…..……………..$61,430.73 Date Received….…………….…..……………..$61,430.73 Date Received….…………….…..……………..$61,430.73 Date Received….…………….…..……………..$61,430.73     

YearYearYearYear----ToToToTo----Date Needed……………...………………….…$74,400.00Date Needed……………...………………….…$74,400.00Date Needed……………...………………….…$74,400.00Date Needed……………...………………….…$74,400.00    
 

*Contributions to existing designated funds are welcome. The church is not bound 

to honor specific suggestions for that fund.  Should the church vote to close a fund, 

the remaining balance will be under the discretion of the Stewardship Committee. 

DDDDeeeeaaaaccccoooonnnn    OOOOffff        
TTTThhhheeee    WWWWeeeeeeeekkkk::::        

PPPPaaaauuuullll    NNNNoooorrrrwwwwoooooooodddd    
918918918918----346346346346----0000999966667777    

CENTERED    CONNECTED    COMMITTED 
            (Worship)           (Small Groups)           (In Ministry)(Worship)           (Small Groups)           (In Ministry)(Worship)           (Small Groups)           (In Ministry)(Worship)           (Small Groups)           (In Ministry)    
    318               336                 190 
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Wednesdays At Central 
Adult Bible Study is at 4:30 and 6:30pm.  Wednesday Dinner is from 5:30-

6:15pm, the dinner menu and sign up sheet is on the bulletin board by the 

office and also in the Senior Adult area.  Classes for PreK up to Adult and 

Prayer Group is at 6:30pm.   

Recommendation Forms Due Today 
The deacons would like to have recommendations from the church mem-

bers for the Pastor Search Committee. Recommendation forms will be 

passed out at the close of each service this morning. Today is the last day 

to return your forms. A box is in the west foyer under the cross to collect 

your recommendation forms. After the deacons prayerfully choose from 

these names for the pastor search committee they will bring their recom-

mendation to the church for a vote.      

PRCO Baby Bottle Drive 
REMINDER: If you picked up a baby bottle, please return it to bin by the 

church office no later than next Sunday, February 10th.  Any checks need 

to be made to “PRCO”.  PRCO will reuse the bottles for more fundraisers 

in the future.  Thank you to everyone for supporting this great ministry! 

Grief Recovery Class  
We will be offering Grief Recovery on Sundays starting February 10th, 6-

8pm.  Email Angie.Combs@cbcowasso.org to register for this class. 

Project Hope Worldwide Mission Opportunities 
See this week’s scoop or email Mindy@projecthopeworldwide.org for info!    

Women’s Event: In Courage, In Love 
This free event of worship, prayer, encouragement and a meal will be March 

8th at 6pm at CBC.  Childcare available with registration, sign up in the Min-

istry Hall or online.  Tees will be available for preorder with all proceeds go-

ing to Dayspring Villa.  Get more information on our website under NEWS. 

Youth: Superbowl Potluck Today 
6th-12th graders, today at 5pm is the youth Superbowl potluck.  Join us 

for the big game, great food and fun company in the Fellowship Hall.    

Red Socks Missions: February 16th 10-2pm 
There is a collection bin in the south foyer for bread and cutie oranges (by 

Feb. 13th). Students bring money if they want to eat lunch after the trip.  

Men’s Breakfast 
Guys, this Saturday at 8am is our next Men’s Breakfast, it’s free!    

Mission:Ignition (1st-6th graders) 
March 2nd, 8:15-3:30 at FBC Tulsa for a mission-filled day of games,               

projects and lunch. Cost is $10, email Debra.Stephens@cbcowasso.org. 


